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On Tuesday evening, we held our Summer Musical  

Extravaganza.  With the support of Warrington Concert  

Band, the children strummed, sang, danced and much,  

much more! I felt so proud of them all; to have the  

talent they do at such a young age and the confidence to get up on stage in  

front of a live audience is such a great achievement. Thank you to everyone  

who came and supported this event (and if you have never been I would  

encourage you to come along next year, it is such a special evening).  

The children’s talents did not end there, we also  

celebrated with Nimah in Opal class, who won  

our Spanish competition. Children from our partner 

 school in Spain wrote some riddles, which Nimah  

solved and wrote her answers back to them in Spanish! On the same day I  

had a visit from Leo also in Opal class, to show me a paragraph of writing he 

had done in Spanish (and was able to read back to me!) To be able to read,  

write and understand a second language, like Spanish, at any age is  

impressive but at the age of ten is another amazing achievement.  

Last but by no means least, Mr Riley ran a dodgeball  

competition this week. The children were able to show 

off their physical and strategic skills as they competed 

in their houses to become dodgeball champions. The  

winning house was Attenborough, who won 150 house points. All the  

children showed great skill and sportsmanship throughout the  

event. All in all, another great week where we have celebrated and felt 
proud of the wonderful, talented children that come to Bewsey Lodge. I 
cannot wait to see what is in store in Bewsey’s Got Talent later on in the 
month! 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, see you all next week. 

Mrs Bailey  

 

 

 

Staffing 

As we are starting to think about the 
new school year, I would like to let you 
know about some members of staff 
that will be leaving us at the end of the 
summer term. We will be saying 
goodbye to Miss Matthews (red class), 
Mr Geaney and Miss Newell. I would 
like to thank them all for their hard-
work, dedication and care during the 
time they have been with us and I am 
sure you will all join me in wishing 
them lots of luck for the future.  

We will be sending out new class 
information next week.  

PE Kit 

Throughout the year, staff have 
noticed many of our children coming 
into school in the incorrect PE kit. 
From September we will be 
monitoring this closely. A branded PE 
kit is available to buy from Warrington 
School Wear Centre but any plain 
white t-shirt and plain dark bottoms 
are still acceptable. Children need to 
wear trainers on PE days and no 
jewellery is to be worn. The correct PE 
kit is essential for health and safety 
reasons. Thank you, in advance, for 
your support with this.  

 

 

 

We’ve Got Talent! 
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This weeks and last week’s stars of 

the week 
Nursery - Mila & Elsie                               Nursery - Vasile & Mujtaba 

Red - Abdulaleem & Muhammed           Orange - Kalub & Callum 

Yellow - Mahdi & Parishay                       Green - Ensar & Cole  

Blue -  Tommy & Omar                             Purple - Ravar & Archie 

Silver - Isaac & Archie                                Gold - Oliver & Ivy-Rose 

Diamond - Amar & Saad                            Jade - Daisy H & Alfie 

Ruby - Leah-Rose, Jacob C & Zahraa       Sapphire - Lacey & Jessica 

Topaz - Eli & Hannah                                 Opal - Harley & Aaminah 

Emerald - Hettie & Evan                            Amethyst -  Nate & Tyler 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher Awards 

Myla B - Yellow 

Reggie - Yellow 

Harlie - Yellow 

Nancy - Green 

Leora - Emerald 

Lucy - Emerald 

Lydia - Sapphire 

Lacey - Sapphire 

Marija - Silver 

Isaac - Gold  

 

 

 

Polite Reminders 

Parent Pay - School meals balances MUST be at zero 
or in credit 

School is now cashless, payments for trips, snacks 
etc. need to be made via ParentPay. Snack payments 
MUST be paid by Monday at 8:30am for the child to 
receive school snack for the week. 

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one parent of 
every child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a 
regular basis. Please ensure you Check the ‘My 
Message’ tab as well as ‘School News’. 
Individual/class/group messages are found there. 

Little Links - please remember to complete a 
registration form before your child attends little links 
(before or after school) even if they are only going to 
be attending once. The forms are available at the 
office, thank you. 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 10th July - Own clothes day for chocolate 
donation  

Friday 11th July - Wear yellow for Malala Day & 
entries in for our ‘Best Bits About Bewsey’, creative 

arts competition 

Tuesday 15th July, 8.30am-8.45am and 3.30pm-
4.15pm - Parent drop ins 

Thursday 17th July, 3.00pm - Bewsey’s Got Talent  

Friday 18th July - Own clothes for teddy or cake 
donations 

Monday 21st July, 9.15am - Y6 leavers assembly  

 

 

 

Attendance 
From 23.06.25 - 27.06.25 

Class  

Orange 98.2% 

Red 96.4% 

Silver 83.3% 

Blue 95.7% 

Green 95.1% 

Purple 95.1% 

Yellow 94.6% 

Amethyst 97.7% 

Diamond 96.5% 

Emerald 91.4% 

Gold 93.3% 

Jade 95.7% 

Opal 97.1% 

Ruby 99.1% 

Sapphire 96.9% 

Topaz 94.7% 

Total 95.6% 
 

 

 

Green again with most 
classes achieving over 
95%. Well done to Orange 
class again and Ruby class 
who have achieved the 
highest percentages in EY 
& KS1 and KS2 earning 
another extra playtime.  
 

Attendance Update from 
the Local Authority 

The link below will take you to 
the LA updated webpage with 
information about penalty 
notices. There have been 
changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

